
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 3rd February, 2023 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter. 

 

Scopay Accounts 
Please could we ask that all Scopay accounts for school 
meals and wrap around care clubs are kept up to date.  

Thank you  

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Today all classes have been celebrating 
number day with a fun day of number 
games and activities.   Everyone was 
invited to come to school wearing 
numbers. 

 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for half term on  

Friday 17th February, 2023 
 

and re-opens on 

Monday 27th February, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term 

dates, including dates for 

2023/2024. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
 

are 
 

Year 4  
 

Congratulations! 

 

Head Teacher’s Drop In  
 

on Friday 10th February, 2023 
 

Parent Questionnaires will come out 
shortly, but what is so much more useful to 
us as a school wanting to continually 
improve, is the conversations we have with 
parents/carers.   
 

Next Friday from 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm, I 
would love it if you would call at the school 
library and have a cup of tea/coffee and let 
me know your views: What we are doing 
well ( so we can be sure to keep on doing it) 
and also if you have any suggestions or 
concerns, so that I am able to deal with 
them and find solutions. 
 

If you are unable to attend the session and 
have any comments, suggestions or 
concerns, please contact me via email, 
admin@holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk    I would 
really like to hear from you. 
 

                                                                  Mrs Weatherall 

 
Renewed Parking Appeal 

 
Please can we ask families again not to park cars on double yellow lines, across 
driveways or on zig zag lines.    We have had further complaints from residents 
around the Cockerton Green, Presbytery and Delphine Court areas.   
 
Please be considerate and please keep the area clear and safe for pedestrians. 
Thank you. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week 

Ethan V Sofia DT Edward B Madeline C Amber M 

     

     

     

     

Mini Vinnies 
 

Here are the Mini Vinnies sorting 
through the donations they 
received towards their appeal.   
 
Thank you to everyone 
who donated for 
supporting their work. 

Email To Year 6 Families 
An email has been sent to Year 6 families 

about leavers hoodies.  Please could 
everyone reply to confirm details so we can 

order a design proof.  Thank you 

 

SEN Letters 
 

Could families who received a letter about SEN 
support for their child, please complete and return 

the reply slip by Monday 6th February, 2023. 

 
 

Year 5 Debate 
 
The class had a great debate about whether Philippe 
Petit should complete the high wire walk between the 
twin towers. 

 

National Story Telling Week 
 
Everyone has been sharing or 
recreating stories, some classes had 
a visit and lovely stories from Father 
Kevin.    



 


